February 21, 2018

UTC hearing submission for dockets UE-160918 and UG160919

Hello. My name is Ann Marie Carson and I am a Puget Sound Energy ratepayer from Vashon Island.
I am concerned about the amount of coal and gas fuel that is used for the electricity in the grid that
serves our state. PSE must do its part towards eliminating the carbon dioxide emitted by its plants in
Montana.

Thank you for patiently hearing our concerns today.
Respectfully, |

Ann Marie Carson

23310 Vashon Hwy SW

Vashon WA 98070




